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Monday 10 May, 2021 

Junior Athletics Carnival 

 

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

Our K-2 Athletics carnival will take place on Tuesday 1 June at school. The activities will 
commence at 12:00 on the back oval and will run for approximately 90 minutes. If the weather 
proves unsuitable on the day, our backup date will be Tuesday 8 June. 

As you may be aware, Year 2 children who have or will be turning 8 this year will have already 
participated in the carnival held the previous week at Figtree High School. These children will be 
participating as helpers on the day and assisting teachers in the rotations. 

Parents are welcome (and encouraged) to join us on the day. If you are planning to attend, QR 
codes and sign on sheets will be located along the walls facing the oval for you to complete 
upon arrival. You are more than welcome to stay and join your child/children for recess also. 

We look forward to having an enjoyable carnival and greeting parents and visitors to cheer the 
children on. 
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